
Pack Edge, Inc. 

340 Presumpscot Street 

 

Pack Edge Freezer Addition  02237 

Level I – Site Alteration Application 

 

05:  Evidence of State or Federal Permits 

 

As the proposed development will disturb less than one acre of land, and as the total 

impervious area will be the same after the construction of the freezer addition; no permitting is 

required through the Maine Department of Environmental Protection.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


